
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

           DATE : 26/10/2021 

 

Dear Parents & Students 

The school will remain closed for Mid Term Break (Diwali Holidays) from 

28th October 2021 (Thursday) to 06th November 2021 (Saturday) for all the 

students. The school will reopen on 08th November 2021 (Monday).  

Students are requested to visit the school website for important updates. 

 

 

Principal 


